
Merry Christmas 
 

Avalon Library will be closed from 5pm on  

Sunday 22nd December 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the New Year 

when we reopen on  

Thursday 2 January 

 

 
 

Forestville, Warringah Mall and Glen Street Libraries will 

also be closed between Christmas and New Year. 
 

Mona Vale Library is open between 

Christmas and New Year at slightly altered hours. 

Please see their website for details:northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
 

Please note: The After-Hours Box 

will be locked 


